
 

 

St Alban and St Stephen Catholic Primary School  

Year 6 Homework – Summer Term 2024  

Learning and Growing with God by our Side  

Weekly activities  

 Homework is set on Wednesday and is due in on Monday.  

 Each Wednesday, spelling lists will be issued which should be practised every 

night. There will be a test on the following Tuesday.  

 Children should read for a minimum of 20 minutes each night and when 

possible discuss this with parents/carers who should sign the reading record.  

 They will also receive Maths homework set on ‘My Maths’ which can be 

accessed online, or they will be set work on Google Classroom. 

 Children are expected to use ‘Times Table Rock Stars’ regularly to ensure that 

they can recall these facts instantly. 

Grid homework  

The activities grid will be set on Google Classroom. Children should submit their 

homework and any photos through Google Classroom. If they decide to make a 

poster, this can be brought into school but marking will be shown on Google 

Classroom. 

The tasks are all open ended so they can present them in any way they choose and 

can extend them as much as they wish. Children may choose a variety of activities 

and they can only choose each activity once! 

We expect all homework to be completed to a high standard. House points will be 

awarded as follows: 

3 House points will be awarded for exceptional homework. 

2 House points will be awarded for good homework. 

1 House point will be awarded for acceptable homework. 

 

 

The following tasks must be completed every week: Maths, Spellings, Reading,. 



Please complete the additional RE and art tasks before the end of June. There may 

be additional homework pieces linked to our performance. 

 

Art: The Amazing Adventures of 
Super Stan 

 
We will have two performances of 
our school production of The Amazing 
Adventures of Super Stan. 
 
We are therefore searching for two 
fabulous ticket designs which can be 
used to print tickets for parents.  
 
Design a ticket for our Year 6 
production. The ticket can be 
designed on any size paper (or on a 
computer) but it will be reduced to fit 
about 5 on a page of A4 paper.  
 
 

Spellings 
 
These will continue to be set on 
Google Classroom. Please check these 
and ask your teacher if you have any 
difficulties or queries regarding the 
words. 
 

 

Reading 
 
Please continue to read your Reading 
Book and change it at school. 
 
Additionally, remember to use our 
fantastic library to borrow a variety of 
fiction and non-fiction books! 
 
Have a look at this Year 6 
recommended reading list and see 
how many of the titles you have read. 
 
Best Books for Year 6 (Ages 10-11): 
Recommended Booklist 
(booksfortopics.com)  
 
There is a checklist here that you can 
print out: 
 
Year 6 (booksfortopics.com) 
 

Maths 
 

Maths homework will continue to be 
set via MyMaths. Please check this 

and ask your teacher if you have any 
difficulties or queries regarding the 

homework.  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

RE 
 
This term children will be leading 
collective worship to their class.  
 
This will be done in groups, and we 
have organised a timetable for when 
it will be your group’s turn to present. 
 
Your RE homework this term is to 
research and plan your collective 
worship session using the planning 
sheet provided in class and attached. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

English: Speaking and Listening  -  
The Amazing Adventures of Super 

Stan. 
 

As a continuous piece of homework 
this term, learn and practice your 
lines for our exciting performance of! 
 
All auditions will be completed and 
parts will be chosen before the half 
term to give you plenty of time to 
practise ahead of the performance.   
 
Also, practice the songs which are a 
key part of the performance for all 
children as we will be singing these 
songs as a chorus.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

https://www.booksfortopics.com/booklists/recommended-reads/year-6/
https://www.booksfortopics.com/booklists/recommended-reads/year-6/
https://www.booksfortopics.com/booklists/recommended-reads/year-6/
https://www.booksfortopics.com/wp-content/uploads/cpd2023-BooksForTopics-Recommended-Reads-Year-6-Checklist.pdf

